Student of the month in Mr. Cross's room is Hannah Abney. Hannah has been a blast to have around this year. She is the most polite sixth grader that I have ever come across. Hannah is always very well spoken and has a very positive outlook on life. Hannah is a very hard worker and always does her best. Hannah takes her school work very seriously and never wines at all about having a heavy work load! Hannah has a number of very positive attributes that all sixth graders need to take note of. I can always count on Hannah to get along well and be polite to other people. Keep up the great work Hannah.  
